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Dear Parents,
Thought for the week – “Christmas will always be, as long as we stand heart to heart and hand in hand.”
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

ASH    Henry - for being very resourceful  

OAK     Gregory - for great focus                        

BEECH     Jenna - for confidence in assembly                                   
CHESTNUT   Freya - for super singing at the Small Schools’ Concert            

SYCAMORE   Travis - for working well in maths

What an exciting and busy week we have had culminating with the Christmas Café after school today, possibly with wintry showers!   
Drama Club Assembly
Many thanks and well done to Miss Clowes and the drama club pupils for ‘Christmas Chaos’ – a play they performed to the whole school on Monday afternoon.
City Hall Carol Concert
We enjoyed a fantastic night at the City Hall on Monday.  Our choir performed really well and sang brilliantly in front of a packed auditorium – well done, it must have been quite a daunting prospect.  My thanks to Miss Windross and Mrs Chorlton for rehearsing them all so well.
Beech Class Assembly

Thanks to all the parents who came to watch Beech Class showcase their learning on Wednesday, I think we all enjoyed the festive dance!
Lost Property
Many thanks to Mrs Bament who tackled our mountain of lost property, sorting and disposing of unwanted items. 

Parking near School
Please park with consideration when near school.  Please refrain from parking at the end of the triangle and turning in residents’ driveways.  Can I ask you to share this message with any relations who will be dropping off – Thank you. 
Secure Site
A reminder that all adults must report to the office before entering the site – help us keep secure.
Spire FM
Our children will feature on Spire FM’s ‘Sleeps ‘til Santa’ on Tuesday 12th December.
Week Ahead - No Clubs
Wednesday 13th December, Ash Class Nativity at 9.30am
Monday 18th December, Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper with uniform day 
Monday 18th December, KS2 Carol Concert at St Michael’s Church, Winterbourne – 6pm
Tuesday 19th December, Parent Celebration Assembly – 2.30pm (invite only)
Wednesday 20th December, Last day of term 
Hope you have a great weekend,
Paddy Macey.

